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I have lived in Oregon since 1989. I have bragged to people in other states about our 

wonderful easy to use voting system. Someone last year found what 1,600 people 

falsely registered to vote through the DMV. That is about 0.0005% of the people that 

voted. That is not going to change any election! Wonderful information is sent out to 

help people understand who the candidate's and what issues are being considered. 

We even get texts/ emails to say when our ballots are received and when they are 

counted. Why would anyone want to make it difficult to vote? Get time off, stand in 

line instead of leisurely being able to review the info and vote from one’s own home? 

How unreasonable. 


